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April 28, 2008

Bi l l  Park

Hutchinson International Corp. Va United Rigging

6601 Ammendale Road

Beltsville. MD 20705

RE: Newseum Project # 10362C

Dear Bi l l :  \

Now that the Newseum has opened, we at Turner Construction would like to take this opportunity
to offer our sincere thanks for a job well done. As with most "high-profileihigh-finish" projects, the
road to completion was often filled with obstacles, and the dayto-day challenges were often
tedious. We do sincerely appreciate your perseverance and professional dedication to quality
that has made this marquee project a roaring success. The end result of your efforts, a unique
building of which we can all be proud, is now the benchmark by which all the best projects in DC
will be measured.

Please extend our thanks to your respective jobsite staffs. Their professionalism, attention to
detail and unflagging devotion to building the best project possible, truly made for an inspirational
result.

We look forward to joining with you on future projects and bringing to other owners and
development teams this kind of quality, skill and dedication.

Sincerely,

TURNER CONSTRUCTION COMPANY

H. Benjamin Short

VP / Sr. Operations Manager

f,*^6r"*
Thomas Esau

Bi l l  Brennan

Turner Construction Company
3865 Wilson Boulevard
Suite 300
Arlington, VA 22203
ohone: 703.841,.52OO
fax: 7O3.841.5209
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Purchasing Manager




